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We are asking Ecology to please consider the use of the subject property as a salmon recovery estuary. There has
been continued and dedicated support for Willow Creek and marsh restoration. Providing a salmon recovery estuary
provides a unique opportunity for future generations to both enjoy this beautiful marsh and help save Puget Sound
from further environmental impacts. Please support salmon restoration by explicitly stating this in the Feasibility
Study as a future use of the Unocal/Chevron site.   Thank you.

           Suzanne and Jim Kuhlemeier
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